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"In response Carl Sergeant's correspondence, I'm given confidence by his level 
of realisticness,  I'm aware that multi-national European contracts are a 
complicated matter and that kind of care to detail is essential but I would 
say with the new contract not being until 2018 there are 5 years to manage any 
and all bureaucracy involved. 

Is that time not ample to consider and secure a yey or ney? 

 

Thank you for carrying my petition forward for further consideration, I think it 

would do physical good for the people of Wales." 

 
If you are aware of what I should look for to further evidence this, please let me 
know, I'm happy to do some leg work. 
 
  
 Merlyn Nathan Cooper 
 


